
 
 
Dear Former Student 
 
Formation of the William Farr School Alumni Association 
 
One area we are very keen to develop is our alumni (former students’ network.)  We would 
love for you to look back on your Sixth Form years at William Farr School fondly, as the period 
when you laid the foundations for your future success. 
 
It would be great to keep in touch with you and let you know how your Sixth Form has 
developed in the years after you have left; to allow you a forum to keep in contact with former 
students and staff, who may well develop into lifelong friendships and to create opportunities 
to meet back up socially to ‘reminisce’.  
 
It would also be great for some of you to share your experiences and successes with current 
students to guide and inspire their future choices and aspirations. 
 
We are keen for our Alumni to develop into a thriving community that builds in strength and 
numbers, year on year.  
 
If you are interested in keeping in touch, joining a group of former William Farr students and 
developing an association, particularly with the 30th Anniversary of our Sixth Form just around 
the corner, please give us your details by completing our ‘inaugural membership form’ using 
the link below. 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/c5kTC9tPD9 
 
It will be your group, run and delivered by volunteers, open to ex-students of our Sixth 
Form. Please do pass this information on to any other former student you think would be 
interested and please do contact me at school if you feel you could offer any support in 
getting this project off the ground! 
 
Many thanks 

 
Dan White 
Assistant Headteacher 

https://forms.office.com/e/c5kTC9tPD9

